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29 April 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: QinetiQ Ornithopter Challenge 
 
The Physics Department is planning to organise the following visit for Year 9 pupils:  
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
 
13 May 
2016 
 
 
 

QinetiQ 
MoD 
Boscombe 
Down 
Amesbury 
Wiltshire 
SP4 0JF 
 

£12.00 Team to 
participate in 
Ornithopter 
Challenge and 
have a visit to 
QinetiQ 

08:45-14:45 Passport or other 
valid identification 

 
There are 7 places available for this trip and receipt of the deposit will be taken to mean you wish to 
take up a place on the trip. Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for 
payment of the deposit should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 
 
Because of the nature of this trip it is hoped that parents/guardians will be able to transport the boys 
to and from the venue. Unfortunately because of the secure nature of the site parents/guardians will 
not be able to accompany the students for the entirety of the day. I understand the students have 
already informally organised this but it is necessary that I receive written consent from each 
student’s parent/guardian giving permission for this to happen. Students will also be required to 
bring ID, preferably their passport. 
 
Deadline for payment: 9 May 2016  
 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are only needed for online account set up) 

 

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover 
the cost of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Dr Turnbull 
Physics Department 
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